Appendix 6 - Response from Environmental Protection

From: **Chris Pegler** To: **Aaron Hetherington**

FW: 19/PRM1663/LAPRE1 - Kirtlington Park House Kirtlington Park Kirtlington Kidlington OX5 3JN Subject:

Date: 13 January 2020 14:22:59

Attachments: image001.jpg

From: Neil Whitton < Neil. Whitton @ Cherwell-DC.gov.uk >

Sent: 18 December 2019 15:17

To: Licensing (CDC) < Licensing @ Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Subject: 19/PRM1663/LAPRE1 - Kirtlington Park House Kirtlington Park Kirtlington Kidlington OX5

3JN

Dear Licensing,

Having studied the licence application and Event Operating Plan provided I see no reason to object to this application as presented. More detailed discussion around noise levels and noise management will be discussed once the Noise Management Plan is received and through the Safety Advisory Group.

Kind Regards

Neil Whitton BSC. MCIEH **Environmental Health Officer** Environmental Health and Licensing Cherwell District Council Tel - 01295 221623

Email - Neil.Whitton@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/

Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil

Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil

cid:image002.jpg@01D480C7.9BD26090



This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the email(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..